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29 September 1997

Drs Oscar Sastra
IKTP Bandung

JI Setiabudia 265
Bandung
INDONESIA

Dear Drs Oscar Sastra

Recent correspondence with Setiaji Tim Anderson indicated your desire to visit
Wanganui Polytechnic with the Staff Tour party from University Pasundan in late
October.

The Polytechnic staff are most willing to host you at this time and to spend quality
time with you in regards to our curriculum. teaching, methodologies, resources and
opportunities for Post Graduate Study.

I have become good friends with Henry Loupias and am looking forward in:mensely
to hosting Henry from bath 2 profissional and social view point. Henry nas been
most willing to share your Indonesian culture with me and [ look forward to the

opportunity to reciprocate.

l.ooking forward io receiving confirmation of vour travel plans.

Yours sincerely

/J/M“(g/-“‘:"j

Senior Manager




